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Trained acupuncturists receive over 3000 hours of education on the proper use of 

needle technique. Physical therapists often do not receive 1/100th of this training. 

Almost all injuries from the insertion of acupuncture needles are from physical 

therapists. Giving physical therapists the right to insert acupuncture needles is 

dangerous and injuries will directly result.  


